
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 17, 2022 8:23 AM 
'barkatthemoon58@hotmail.com ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/17/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 09394-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: No new electric rate hikes! 

Good morning Erica Pallaron, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220001-EI, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

'itlep .Njwy~ 
Commiss i on Deputy Cl e rk I 
Fl o rida Public Service Commi ss i on 
2540 Shumard Oa k Boul evard 
Ta l l ahassee , FL 32399 
Phone : (850 ) 413 - 6746 

From: Erica Pallaron <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 4:59 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: No new electric rate hikes! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and a electricity customer. I received notification 

that Duke Energy is requesting a 15% rate hike for 2023. They already got how many rate 

hikes between 2021 and 2022? I will not be able to afford my electric bill in the future - For all 

of us in the same boat in Florida, this will go National. I am urging you to rethink this decision 

and not increase our bills. 

I urge you to reject these outrageous rate increases at this time. I'm tired of paying for their 

solar grids 

Erica Pallaron 

barkatthemoon58@hotmail.com 
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597 Darkwood Avenue  

Ocoee, Florida 34761 

 

  

 

 




